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Dear Families, 

New Crossing Guard Approved at Donn Ave for Students North of Queenston Road 

The City of Hamilton has approved a new crossing guard position to support student safety at 
Donn Avenue for those living north of Queenston Road. The Hamilton-Wentworth Student 
Transportation Services is currently working alongside the Manager of Parking Enforcement and 
School Safety to finalize the details of this role. 

Interested in becoming a crossing guard? 

Visit the link below to apply or learn more about the position: 

🔗 School Crossing Guard Recruitment – City of Hamilton 
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